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TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden 
FROM:  Dr. Leigh Mobley 
DATE:  May 9, 2014 
RE:  Report on Third Grade Gate 
 
At the May 13, 2014 Board Meeting, Lea Johnson will deliver a short report to the board on the 
Third Grade Gate assessment.  
 
Contents of the report will include: 

- A brief description of the requirements set forth by the new law 
- A brief description of the assessment requirements for third graders including number 

of retakes allowed and ramifications of failure 
- Information on the May Institute session provided by Renaissance Learning 

concerning the third grade gate assessment 
 

 
 
 


